
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

December 26 2011 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 

On behalf of the co-hosting organizations, we are pleased to invite you to the Ninth Japan 
Education Forum (“JEF-IX), which will be held at the Assembly Hall of Ministry of Education 
Sports, Science and Technology (MEXT), Tokyo, on February 7, 2012,  

Japan Education Forum (JEF) is an annual international forum that began in 2004 as part of a 
new educational cooperation initiative by the Japanese Government. As we are all well aware, the 
endeavor of international cooperation in education places a high priority on achieving Education for 
All (EFA). While encouraging progresses are being made recently for universalizing the primary 
education, many difficult challenges remain to be addressed. Thus, the target year 2015 is 
prompting us to implement many difficult reforms for educational development in a short period of 
time. JEF-IX will present you issues of “Aid Effectiveness and Responsibility of International 
Cooperation in Education”.      
    We would like to invite you to participate in this forum. Enclosed, please find the program and 
pre-registration form. We kindly ask you to return the form to the JEF Secretariat at Hiroshima 
University by either e-mail or fax to confirm your attendance by Tuesday, January 31, 2011.  

Should you require further information, the secretariat will be pleased to answer any questions 
that you may have via fax (+81-82-424-6913) or e-mail (japaneducationforum@yahoo.co.jp). 

 
 

                              Yours sincerely, 
 
 

  
  Mitsuhiro Ikehara 
  Director 
  International Affairs Division, Minister's Secretariat 
  Ministry of Education, Culture, Sports, Science and Technology 

(MEXT) 
   
  Hiroshi Matsuura 
  Director 
  Global Issues Cooperation Division, International Cooperation Bureau 
  Ministry of Foreign Affairs (MOFA) 

 
 Norihiro Kuroda 
 Director 
 Center for the Study of International Cooperation in Education 
 Hiroshima University 
 
 Mariko Sato 
 Director 
 Center for Research on International Cooperation in Educational Development 
 University of Tsukuba 
 
 
 
 

Japan Education ForumSecretariat
Center for the Study of International Cooperation in education (CICE) , Hiroshima University 

1-5-1 Kagamiyama, Higashi-Hiroshima 739-8529, Japan Tel: +81-82-424-6959, Fax: +81-82-424-6913 



 

FAX# 082-424-6913 
 

Registration Form of the Japan Education Forum Ⅸ 
 

Date: Tuesday, February 7, 2012 （1day） 
 
Time: 10:00~17:00 
 
Venue: Assembly Hall, East Annex(3F). 
 Ministry of Education Culture, Sports, 
 Science and Technology (MEXT)  
 3-2-2 Kasumigaseki, Chiyoda-ku,  
 Tokyo 100-8959, Japan 

 
Once we have received your registration  
by email or fax, we will send you 
“Confirmation of Attendance” 

 
 
 
 

 
If you could attend, please fill in the information below and return to the secretariat via 

             fax (+81-82-424-6913) or email (japaneducationforum@yahoo.co.jp). 
 
 

Your name:                                                     
 
Your organization:                                                
 
Address:                                                    
 
Tel & Fax:                                                       
 
E-mail:                                                         
 

**************************************************************************** 
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